
 

P. O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1  www.uniongas.com 
Union Gas Limited 

 
November 20th, 2012 
       By RESS & Courier 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) - Submissions 
 Board File No. EB-2012-0392 
 
This letter will update the Ontario Energy Board on Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
position on the above captioned project. 
 
Representatives from Union’s Underground Storage Group met with Den-Mar Brines 
Limited (“Den-Mar”) on November 14, 2012, to discuss Den-Mar’s injection well 
application.  As you are aware the location of the proposed injection well is within 1.6 
kilometres of Union’s Bluewater Storage Pool, and Union has an interest in any drilling 
activities adjacent to its storage pools. 
 
After reviewing Den-Mar’s proposal, Union agrees with the Ministry of Natural 
Resources view that there will be no impacts on the Bluewater Storage Pool with the 
work that has been proposed by Den-Mar in its current application.  If in the future, Den-
Mar proposes additional work in the Sarnia 7-6-11 Pool, Union would like to be notified 
of these activities and be provided the opportunity to review and comment on the 
proposal. 
 
Union will not be making any additional submissions on this file. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information please contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
Mark Murray 
Manager, Regulatory Projects and Lands Acquisition 
mmurray@uniongas.com 
 
c.c.: Neil McKay, Ontario Energy Board 

Joe Van Overberge, Manager Petroleum Operations Section, MNR 
 Jim McIntosh, Petroleum Engineering Limited 
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